
BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENT:

With the passage of the ROE Act (Remove Obstacles and Expand 
Abortion) last December, Massachusetts is now among the most 
pro-death states in the country having removed the existing state 
law mandating lifesaving medical care to be administered to a child 
who survives an abortion performed at or after 24 weeks of 
pregnancy. The Massachusetts Newborns Protection Coalition is 
conducting a fall statewide signature campaign to place a question 
on the 2022 ballot ensuring life saving medical care for babies 
born alive after such a botched abortion. If you believe that every 
newborn in MA deserves this common sense life-saving protection, 
please assist in helping to collect signatures in the coming months 
after all masses outside of the Church on the weekends of October 
2nd & 3rd and November 6th & 7th. Please contact Kathy Parsons 
at 781-910-7682 if interested to help. Thank you very much for 
helping to protect the most vulnerable among us. 

*Abortion destroys the smallest and most helpless members of the human
family. We, as Catholics (Christians), are called by God to protect his precious
gift of Life.



PULPIT ANNOUNCEMENT:

With the passage of legislation last December, Massachusetts is 
now among the most pro-death states in the country having 
removed the existing state law mandating lifesaving medical care 
to be administered to a child who survives an abortion performed 
at or after 24 weeks of pregnancy.  Members of the Massachusetts 
Newborn Protection Coalition are outside today collecting 
signatures for those who wish to sign in order to place a question 
on the 2022 ballot ensuring life saving medical care for babies 
born alive after such a botched abortion. Thank you very much for 
helping to protect the most vulnerable among us.

*Abortion destroys the smallest and most helpless members of the human
family. We, as Catholics (Christians), are called by God to protect his precious
gift of Life.




